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SALLY HUPP NAMED ADMINISTRATOR OF 
MAYFAIR STRASBURG —

A NEW ASSISTED LIVING AND INDEPENDENT LIVING COMMUNITY

Strasburg, VA:  Mayfair Management has announced that Sally Hupp has been named administrator

of Mayfair Strasburg, its new assisted living and independent living community in Strasburg, Virginia.

The announcement was made by Larry Goldman, president of Mayfair Management.  Responsibilities of

her new position include directing and assisting all staff, residents and family members to ensure the

optimum health and well being of residents.

A long-time resident and native of Strasburg, Hupp has more than 30 years in the health care field with

extensive experience in geriatric care including home health care.  Prior to joining Mayfair Strasburg,

Hupp spent 20 years with Shenandoah Memorial Hospital holding positions of assistant director of nurs-

ing, vice president nursing services, and director of the home care program.  In addition, Hupp has been

a clinical instructor for the nursing program at Lord Fairfax Community College in Middletown since

1998.  “Sally will be a terrific asset to our team with her vast nursing and management experience,” says

Goldman.
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